
 

 

Boycott public service week: Don't celebrate service cuts and 
attacks on our rights 

National Public Service Week will be held from June 15 to 21, 2014. This event marks the importance of 
federal public service employees and recognizes their service to Canadian society. 

It is an insult to our members and to our union that the employer promotes this event while the 
government of Canada continues its assault on federal public services and public service workers: 
slashing jobs and attacking our hard-won gains and our rights. 

Your union is respectfully asking that PSAC members not participate in employer sponsored 
activities in the workplace. 

Instead, consider organizing your own "Alternative National Public Service Week" events or participate in 
events that are currently being scheduled, like the PSAC softball tournaments in Victoria and Vancouver. 
For more information and assistance, contact your regional office or your Local Executive. 
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